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Press Release I Stockholm 2023-09-04 

Annehem Fastigheter AB appoints new CFO 
On November 15, 2023, Adela Colakovic will take over as the new Chief Financial Officer 
(CFO) for Annehem Fastigheter AB. Adela has been group accounting manager and part of 
the management team at Annehem since 2020. She starts her new position in connection 
with her return from parental leave. 

"I am pleased that Adela is taking the next step in the company. She is experienced within 
the field of economic and financial matters and off course knows the company well. Her 
contributions to our future development will be of importance. I am also satisfied that we 
have good succession planning in place and at the same time promote knowledge and talent 
development in Annehem", says Monica Fallenius, CEO at Annehem. 

Current CFO Jan Egenäs will simultaneously move on to a role as senior financial advisor in 
Annehem until April 30, 2024. 

"I want to thank Jan for his efforts with the listing of the company in December 2020 and his 
contributions to developing the company up until today," says Monica Fallenius. 
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For additional information please contact: 
Monica Fallenius, CEO  
 
monica.fallenius@annehem.se  
Tel. +46 70 209 01 14 

 

About Annehem Fastigheter 

Annehem Fastigheter is a growth-driven property company focused on commercial, community 
and residential properties in the Nordic growth regions of Stockholm, Skåne, Gothenburg as 
well as Helsinki and Oslo. The property portfolio in Annehem Fastigheter consists of 26 
management properties with a value of SEK 4,343.3 million and a lettable area of 198k sqm. 
Since December 2020, the company has been listed on Nasdaq Stockholm under the ticker 
ANNE B and since May 2022 has been included in the Nasdaq Green Designation. For more 
information, please visit our website www.annehem.se. 

 


